
Philips Medizin Systeme Boeblingen GmbH November 20, 2002 
PMD Q&R  
Markus Stacha  
Tel: +49-(0)7031-463-2840  
Fax: +49-(0)7031-463-2442  
E-Mail: markus.stacha@philips.com  
 
 
 
 
Re: Request for confidentiality 
Correspondence Reference No.: 24380 
Device: Three transmitters (transducers) for ‘M2720A Cordless Fetal Transducer System - Avalon 
CTS’ 
FCC ID: PQCM2720A 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Leimer, 
 
With reference to your latest e-mail dated 19-Nov-02 (see back side) we request the confidentiality 
for the following exhibits: 
 

Exhibit Explanation 

Internal photos 
Operational description 
Parts lists 
Schematics 

 
Philips confidential. 

The new product applies unique design solutions 

 
 

 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
Markus Stacha 
Regulatory Affairs Engineer 
 
 
Enc.:  
E-Mail from FCC (on the back side) 



E-Mail from FCC 
 
 
 
 
To:      Markus Stacha, Philips Medizin Systeme 
From:      Andy Leimer 
      aleimer@fcc.gov 
      FCC Application Processing Branch 
 
Re:      FCC ID PQCM2720A 
Applicant:               Philips 
Medical Systems North America Co. 
Correspondence Reference Number:   24380 
731 Confirmation Number:          EA711900 
 
 
1)  The confidentiality fee has been paid.  However there is no letter requesting 
confidentiality.  Please submit a signed letter requesting confidentiality. The 
letter should include a list of exhibits where confidentiality is required and 
include a brief explanation as to why confidentiality is requested. 
 
 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the 
above referenced application.  Failure to provide the requested information 
within 60 days of the original e-mail date may result in application dismissal 
pursuant to Section 2.917 (c) and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to 
section 1.1108. 
 
DO NOT reply to this e-mail by using the Reply button.  In order for your 
response to be processed expeditiously, you must upload your response via the 
Internet at www.fcc.gov, Electronic Filing, OET Equipment Authorization 
Electronic Filing.  If the response is submitted through Add Attachments, in 
order to expedite processing, a message which informs the processing staff that a 
new exhibit has been submitted must also be submitted via Submit Correspondence.  
Also, please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not 
be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the 
e-mail address listed below the name of the sender. 
 
 
 


